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By train
The Priory Rooms is within walking 
distance of Birmingham’s three city 
centre stations. Trams depart from 
outside New Street station, which stop 
on Bull Street outside the entrance to 
The Priory Rooms.

n Walking from New Street station 
(approx. 10 minutes)
Take the New Street / Metro exit, 
bearing right as you go up a slight 
slope. On Stephenson Street turn right 
then cross at the pedestrian crossing. 
Follow the tram lines up hill, passing 
over New Street, continuing onto 
Corporation Street. Turn left onto 

Bull Street. The Priory Rooms driveway 
is on the right-hand side, next to the 
Peace Hub, opposite the tram stop.

n Walking from Snow Hill station 
(approx. 2 minutes)
Leave via the main exit, cross the road 
and walk through the archway next 
to Tesco Express. On Bull Street, cross 
the road. The Priory Rooms driveway is 
next to the Peace Hub.

n Walking from Moor Street station 
(approx. 7 minutes)
Turn right out of the station, then 
cross the main road and head up Carrs 
Lane, between M&S and Carrs Lane 
Church. Walk past the Travelodge 

until you face Boots. Turn right then 
follow the road around the corner to 
the left onto Bull Street. Walk up the 
hill, crossing Corporation Street. The 
Priory Rooms driveway is next to the 
Peace Hub.

By bike
n Cycle stands are available – bikes 
are left at your own risk.

By car
There is limited parking for disabled 
users at The Priory Rooms. The 
Londonderry House NCP car park is on 
Dalton Street, B4 7LX.

Annual General Meeting
and Members, Meet-up 2018

The Priory Rooms
Quaker Meeting House

40 Bull Street
Birmingham B4 6AF

How to get to The Priory Rooms
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